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Dear Roszkowski Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 An individual who was last in the Roszkowski Courthouse on Thursday, April 28, 2022, 
has tested positive for COVID-19 and was on the third floor.  This individual was wearing a face 
covering and maintaining appropriate distancing while in the building. Other persons who had 
direct contact with this individual have been notified, and the General Services Administration will 
clean the impacted areas.  
 
 The COVID numbers in Illinois are still relatively low, but experience in other parts of the 
nation suggest that may not last.   We are all likely to be exposed to the virus at some point, so 
it’s important, for now, to maintain wearing masks in public settings, social distancing, and 
frequent hand-washing.  Those of you who are eligible should consider getting another booster, 
because the vaccines provide the most substantial protection against serious symptoms.    
 
 Stay as safe and healthy as you can.     
 
      Yours truly, 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 


